
WELCOME MESSAGE FROM THE HON RITA SAFFIOTI MLA,  
DEPUTY PREMIER; MINISTER FOR TOURISM 
 
On behalf of the Western Australian Government, we are delighted to 
welcome some of the world’s top-ranked tennis players, along with 
officials, supporters and passionate fans, to Perth/Boorloo for the United 
Cup. 
 
Returning to Perth for a third summer, the first part of this thrilling 
tournament will unfold over six action-packed days at Perth’s RAC Arena 
from 27 December 2024 to 1 January 2025 alongside a multicultural 
festival, creating a vibrant community atmosphere in the heart of the city. 

 
Perth is proud to be hosting major drawcard Team USA, as well as teams Brazil, Canada, China, 
Germany, Greece, Kazakhstan and Spain, an incredible line-up which is sure to deliver an 
electric courtside experience. 
 
The Western Australian Government is committed to delivering a diverse range of events to 
appeal to a variety of visitors and ensure Western Australia offers a vibrant ‘year-round, always-
on’ calendar of events. 
   
If you have travelled to Western Australia for the United Cup, we encourage you to discover the 
array of dream activities and experiences on offer in Perth, the sunniest capital city in Australia. 
 
In Perth and surrounds, discover scenic walks and sweeping skyline views in Kings Park and 
Botanic Garden, enjoy the city’s premium dining options, sightsee in historic Fremantle, or 
venture to one of Perth’s 19 stunning beaches. 
 
For a nearby daytrip, cycle around Rottnest Island, swim with dolphins in Rockingham, sip wine 
in the Swan Valley, or sandboard at nearby Lancelin.  
 
To truly make the most of your Western Australian experience, we encourage you to stay longer 
and travel further to explore the state’s vast and vibrant regions. 
 
We wish you all an exciting event and a wonderful stay in Western Australia.  
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